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Request: 
 
I would like to request information held by the authority under the Freedom of Information 
Act. My request is as follows: In the period since his election in May 2019 to 10th February 
2021, can you provide: 

• The number of members' Enquiries submitted by Cllr Lewis Bartoli regarding 
Tynemouth Library. 

There is one such Members Enquiry. 

• The number of meetings council officers have held with Cllr Lewis Bartoli regarding 
Tynemouth Library. 

As part of the consultation with ward members regarding the need to close the 
existing library and to share the indicative plans for the new scheme, a meeting was 
held with Cllr Bartoli on the 6th Feb 2020. The Housing Growth Manager has also 
had several phone calls with Cllr Bartoli but no further meetings have been held. 

 


